
Autumn Meeting & AGM at Rugby Golf Club 
24th September 2015 

 
On Thursday 24th September 2015, 44 players played in the Warwickshire Golf Captains Autumn 

Meeting on a fine autumn day at Rugby Golf Club. The course was in excellent condition benefitting from 

rain in August and a spell of dry weather in September.  

 

The event was played as a fourball better ball from yellow tees with stableford scoring. The winners of 

the Bill Blake Salver were Bernard Smith and Barry Hallam from Coventry Golf Club with 44 points. In 

second place were Phil Croft the Captain of Warwickshire Golf Captains and Mark Ridley the Captain of 

Rugby Golf Club with 41 points. In third place were Mick Wood and Terry Greenhalgh with 40 points 

from Nuneaton Golf Club. 

 

The event was followed by the AGM when Graham Pielow was unanimously elected as Warwickshire 

Golf Captain for 2015/2016. 

 

Following the AGM an excellent three course dinner with roast beef was enjoyed by all present. 

      

D A Williamson. 
Hon. Secretary 
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